July 15, 2022

Dr. Ma. Ivy V. Malata
Corporate Secretary
Asia Pacific Medical Center Bacolod Inc.

Dear Doctor:

[ am writing this letter in connection to the request of our legal counsel to ask
permission from our head of the hospital to allow me to hold position as board of
director in Asia Pacific Medical Center as a requirement of the Securities and
Exchange Commission. It is with much regret that [ am withdrawing my nomination
as a board of director to avoid conflict of interest in the government hospital that I
am currently employed as Medical Officer.

[ am grateful and honored to the opportunities that are being offered to me as
nominee of the board of director and I would gladly accept the duties and
responsibilities in the near future.

Rest assured that I would continue to support and participate in the activities and
endeavor of our hospital to build a world-class health care provider in the heart of

Sugarlandia.

Thank you for your kind understanding.

Sincerely Yours,




